
 

 

 

INTERESTED IN WATER ISSUES IN YOUR INTERESTED IN WATER ISSUES IN YOUR   

COMMUNITY?COMMUNITY? 

Join the Inyo—Mono IRWMP for an open house-style forum on  

water issues affecting disadvantaged communities (DACs) and tribes in 

eastern California. 
 

- WE NEED YOUR INPUT ON -   

Water issues and concerns affecting DACs and tribes in the Eastern Sierra.  

How to better involve DACs and tribes in regional water planning. 

 

TWO opportunities to provide your comments & opinions: 
 

Monday, August 12, 2013: 2:00 -5:00 pm & 6:00 - 9:00 pm 
Lone Pine Paiute Shoshone Community Room 

975 Peya Rd. Lone Pine, CA  
 

Wednesday, August 14, 2013: 2:00 - 5:00 pm & 6:00 - 9:00 pm 
Bridgeport Memorial Hall 

73 North School Bridgeport, CA 
 

Come by any time during the open house hours 

 

For more information about the Inyo-Mono IRWM Program, visit www.inyo-monowater.org. 

Contact Holly Alpert (760-709-2212; holly@inyo-monowater.org) with questions. 

Refreshments will be served. 

 

 

http://www.inyomonowater.org
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